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Mr. Clint Maun, CSP
Senior Partner
Maun-Lemke Speaking and Consulting
8031 W Center Road
Suite 222
Omaha, NE 68124-3158

Dear Clint,

Thank you for providing the Keynote Address at the Closing Plenary Session of the
Intemational Association of Homes and Services for the Ageing (IAHSA) Seventh
International Conference in St. Julian's, Malta. We also appreciated your facilitation of
the luncheon roundtable discussions. Our delegates greatly benefited from the knowledge
and insights that you so generously shared at this meeting.

Overall, evaluations collected throughout the meeting from our delegates have indicated
great satisfaction with this year's prografirme. Specific feedback regarding your
participation has been very positive.

Both IAHSA members and staff enjoyed spending time with you and getting to know you
and your views a little bit better in Malta. We look forward to future collaborations with
you in advancing aged care and the state of the world's older persons.

Once again, thank you for making IAHSA's Seventh International Conference such a
great success!

Best wishes!
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